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BY E-MAIL 

 
September 30, 2016 
 
Cameron McKenzie 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Milton Hydro Distribution Inc. 
200 Chisholm Drive 
Milton, ON  L9T 3G9 
 
 
Dear Mr. McKenzie: 
 
Re: OEB File Number: EB-2016-0255 

Motion to Review and Vary the OEB Decision and Order dated July 28, 2016 
 
The Ontario Energy Board has received your letter dated September 28, 2016 in which 
you advise that Milton Hydro intends to file a brief reply submission by October 5, 2016. 
 
Although Procedural Order No. 1 did not make provision for the filing of a reply, the 
OEB will accept the reply provided it is received by October 5, 2016. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary
 
c. All Parties 


